
Parents and Athletes, 

Congratulations to all who tried out for the 8th grade Girls team. Over 200 athletes 
competed for limited spots in the Campbell Junior program. If your name appears below, 
please come to Griffin Middle on Tuesday, September 9th at 6:00 pm. 

If not selected, consider the following options to continue developing your skills: 

• Smyrna Basketball Association – Call Coach Vans at 678-612-6591. 
• Spring/Summer workouts – Contact coach post-season. 

Areas for improvement: 

• Ball handling—keep your head up. 
• Shooting—practice with proper form. 
• Strength building. 
• Defensive footwork. 
• Positive body language. 
• Game IQ. 

Keep working hard. Basketball is forever! Congratulations! 

 

Parker Day 
Amaria Allen 
Layla Oppong 
Jaidah Stanard 
Lexi Robinson 
Nadia Barbour 
Zara Mopa 
Jakari Bailey 
Tianna Atwater 
Erianna Atwater 
Kennedi Puckett 

 


